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Hi Lauren,
 
My name is Keka Schermerhorn, and I would like to find out how I can post a Learning/Training
opportunity on O*Net.
 
I run a 10-week Learning Experience at WPP, and would like to make the application available at
O*Net, as multiple veterans I work with mentioned it as a source of information across all branches.
 
We have two verticals, one for the Advertising and Creative industry, and one dedicated to
Healthcare Advertising and Creative.
 
Here is a link to the information page, along with the application for NextGen Leaders and NextGen
Health.  
 
 
Please let me know if you need more information or would like to discuss the program.
 
Thank you!
 
Keka
 
 
 

 
KEKA SCHERMERHORN  (She/Her) 
Global Director, Strategic People Programs 
NextGen & Inclusive Leadership

175 Greenwich Street
New York, NY 10007
212.632.2200
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this message and kindly notify the sender by reply email. Please advise immediately if you or
your employer does not consent to email for messages of this kind. Opinions, conclusions and
other information in this message that do not relate to the official business of WPP 2005 Ltd.
shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.


